
OFFICIAL
ROSS TOWNSHIP

NOTICE
Ross  Township  is  accepting
applications for the 6th Ward
Commissioner  on  the  Ross
Township  Board  of
Commissioners  due  to  a
vacancy.  For  the  detailed
announcement, and to apply,
please  go  to
www.ross.pa.us\jobs.
Applications  must  be
received no later than 6:00
PM, January 2, 2025.

Ronald L. Borczyk
Ross Township Manager


